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Short-term Visitors selected in the second call to participate in the 

Postgraduate Program of Excellence in Mathematics at UAM 

 

On the basis of current scientific collaborations between the candidates and Department faculty, as 

well as the potential contribution of the proposed activities to the research training of master and 

Ph. D. students, the Committee for Graduate Studies and the Faculty Committee of the Department 

of Mathematics of the UAM have agreed to fund in this second call one month visits during the year 

2015 for the following candidates: 

 

• Pedro Berrizbeitia (Universidad Simón Bolívar, Venezuela). Proposed dates: October-

November 2015. 

• Antonio Segatti (Università di Pavia, Italia). Proposed dates: September-October 2015. 
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